Join The Rally

At 6 p.m. on August 26, Catholics, as well as many non-
Catholics, will join the Catholic League in a rally in front
of the Empire State Building in New York City at 34th Street
and 5th Avenue (we ask that you enter at 34th and 6th). It is
important that we get as many people into the streets as
possible.

Groups traveling by bus are being accommodated: the police are
cordoning off places for buses to park. For more information,
contact our office at 212-371-3191 and ask for Len.

Please bring your family and friends to this special-once in a
lifetime—event. As we get closer to the demonstration, check
out our website for more details. Everyone is encouraged to
wear blue and white in honor of the colors of Mother Teresa’s
order, the Missionaries of Charity (if you would like to
purchase a special blue or white T-shirt, please click here).

Those of you who are not on our e-mail list, and want to
receive our announcements and news releases, click here.


https://www.catholicleague.org/join-the-rally/
http://www.clrproductions.com/
http://catholicleague.org/contact/

